INDONESIA under UPR/UPR 13th Session
(Geneva, 21.05-04.06.12)
Questions-Recommendations by Greece
Thank you Madam President,


Greece would like to welcome the delegation of Indonesia to the 13th session of the UPR Working Group. We express our satisfaction for the fact that the country has made a successful effort to implement most recommendations submitted during the first cycle.


We have the following questions and recommendations:

1. We recognize Indonesia’s efforts in the field of human rights education and training and especially regarding police and military officers which, according to the national report, remains a priority for the Government. Could Indonesia share with us information on possible further programs she wishes to undertake in order to better promote human rights education and training?

2. We acknowledge Indonesia’s commitments regarding children’s rights and we recommend that Indonesia ratify the two Optional Protocols of the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the involvement of children in armed conflict and on the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography.       
3. Indonesia has a very well-functioning civil society which plays an active role in promoting and protecting human rights in the country. We recommend that Indonesia continue efforts to fully guarantee the protection and independence of Human Rights Defenders.
4. Finally, Indonesia has taken a wide variety of measures to combat trafficking in persons. We recommend that Indonesia share with us best practices in this field.       

Thank you Madam President

